Fennell, Daniel W.

From: Reagan, Kelly W.

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 8:50 AM

To: Fennell, Daniel W.; Smith, Jason R,; Seward, Deryl L.
Subject: RE: DOSD Light Duty Approval

Thank you Dan
Kelly

From: Fennell, Daniel W.

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 8:49 AM

To: Smith, Jason R. <JRSmith@columbus.gov>; Seward, Deryl L. <DLSeward@columbus.gov>
Cc: Reagan, Kelly W. <KWReagan@columbus.gov>

Subject: DOSD Light Duty Approval

All,

Attached is DPU Director approval for purchase of our 2023 light duty vehicles only. Our plan has been amended to
include an expansion of only 2 vehicles instead of the original request for 4. A separate request will be sent out for
remaining vehicles and equipment.

DANIEL W. FENNELL
FLEET COORDINATOR
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